A Croatian Visitor

Posted by Christian Noll
on Feb 19, 2016

RCPI members came together yesterday at the Barcelo Hotel for our weekly club meeting. Dunja
Pavesic joined us as a representative of Rotary Club Rijeka in Croatia. Dunja explained that the club
has been operating since the early 1990's, however that female members only joined in the last year.
Dunja is the third female member and joined Rotary just one month ago. Her club raises finds for a
local children's hospital and their main fundraising event is a sailing regatta held every summer.
Dunja invited RCPI members to participate in the 2016 regatta! The members made Dunja feel
welcome and we exchanged club pendants and drank a toast to Rotary Club Rijeka.

Members of Rotary clubs are always welcome to join the weekly meetings of other Rptary clubs
throughout the world. In fact it is thoroughly encouraged and a great way to build international
friendships and understanding. A great way to ensure a friendly Rotary welcome in almost every city
of the world.
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